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16th June 2021, 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 

The end of the children’s time with us is rapidly approaching and so I am writing with details of the celebrations 

that we have planned for them: 

Monday 12th July – Beach trip (this is covered by existing local area trips permission) 

Monday 19th July – Shirt signing day. The children will be able to take part in the tradition of having shirts signed 

by the school community. 

Tuesday 20th July – Sports Day at 9:15. Please could the children bring in clothes to change in to for their party 

that afternoon (they will be coming to school in sports kit). 

Tuesday 20th July – Party – on the field between 4 and 6pm 

Wednesday 21st July – Graduation Ceremony starting at 9:30 – on the school field. Parents are invited and we 

should be finished by 11:00. 

Wednesday 21st July – The Final Send off! We will arrange a special goodbye for the children from the whole 

school at 1:15 and parents are invited to meet the children by their classrooms at this time for those last 

goodbyes. If you are arranging any special transportation for the children, please could that be booked for 1:30 

so we can get Year 6 away before all of the other parents arrive for 2:00? If you have children in other year 

groups, you can collect them from the office at 1:30 (please let us know and we will bring them down for you). 

There will also be a special video performance that the children will be putting together that we will share with 

you at the end of term. 

If there are any queries or questions please get in touch but we will send out reminders and the finer details of 

everything as we approach the events outlined above. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs K Law 

Head of School 

 


